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NEWS RELEASE 

 
LANEBURY ANNOUNCES LOCATION CHANGE TO 2020 ANNUAL MEETING OF 

SHAREHOLDERS 

 

March 20, 2020 – Vancouver, British Columbia – Lanebury Growth Capital Ltd. (CSE: LLL) 

("Lanebury" or the "Company") announces that due to ongoing concern regarding the spread of COVID-

19 and following the declaration of a state of emergency by the city of Vancouver, the Annual Meeting of 

Shareholders of the Company (the “Meeting”) will be held via conference call instead of in-person.  

 

The Meeting remains scheduled for Monday, March 30, 2020 at 10:00 A.M. (Pacific Time). 

 

To join the Meeting, please dial 1-800-201-7439 and use code 823072. When joining the call, shareholders 

will be asked to provide their name and the control number from their proxy or voting instruction form. 

 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

Lance Tracey 

Chief Executive Officer and Director 

 

About Lanebury Growth Capital Ltd. 

Lanebury is an investment company with an investment strategy focused on building a portfolio of high-

quality investments in technology start-ups. The Company primarily targets investments that have a 

monthly revenue model and can be scaled easily using internet and mobile technologies. 

 

The Canadian Securities Exchange has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this 

news release and accepts no responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy hereof.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


